
CALENDAR CORNER

Last Friday, our Kindergarten class celebrated the conclusion of their geography unit by taking
a journey around the world aboard the Addenbrooke Airplane, engaging in various activities in
the classroom. A heartfelt thank you to the parents who volunteered their time to support this
event. It has become a favorite day for the kindergarten teachers, and it’s a memory the
children are sure to cherish. Looking ahead, our fifth graders will visit the Stock Show next
week, while the first graders will attend a play at the Arvada Center. The enriching experiences
we strive to provide our students contribute to what makes our school special, and we couldn’t
achieve this without your support.

The cold weather has significantly impacted activities before school and during lunch/recess.
Please ensure your students dress warmly next week; while we will move indoors if
temperatures drop below 20 degrees, forecasts predict it will be quite chilly. We also
recommend that students have a school-approved sweatshirt or sweater on hand, as we prefer
they don’t wear outdoor jackets inside, and some classrooms may be a bit cool.

We warmly invite you to attend our Curriculum Symposium and the 5th/8th Science Fair on
January 29th. The students' projects are truly impressive, and they have put in a lot of effort to
create them.
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 Grades 3-5 

Starting soon!!

Honors Choir
 

Starts: January 29 - April 4, 2025 
(Wednesdays) 

Rehearsal time: 3:15 - 4:15 pm 
Where: Music room 181 
Cost: $85 per student/ $95 per family 

Reserve your spot using this QR code: 



PACS Meeting – February 21st, 8:00 AM 
Want to learn more about Addenbrooke events and how you can get
involved? Join us for our next Parents of Addenbrooke Classical Students
(PACS) meeting at 8:00 am in the Elementary Commons. Everyone is welcome
– Everyone is a PACS parent. Younger kids invited. We hope to see you there! 

Want to learn more about PACS Events?
Visit our website at

https://addenbrookepacs.org/ 

:
Wednesday, February 5th 

At both Addenbrooke Campuses
Once a month, Staff receive treats as a special

‘thank you’ for all they do. These treats are
donated by YOU! Help shop in advance, donate

tasty treats, or volunteer to set-up/clean-up here:
https://addenbrookepacs.org/pacs-snacks 

 
PACS SNACKS 

PLEASE NOTE OUR DATE CHANGED

 
Save The Dates: 
Pinewood Derby: 
Thursday, February 6th, 4-6 pm 
Sock Hop & Silent Auction: 
Friday, April 4th, 5-7:30 pm
Both events will be held in the ACA Gym!
More information coming soon
https://addenbrookepacs.org/sock-hop 

 

Skate City Night 
Thursday, January 16, 6:00-8:00 PM th

5801 S. Lowell Way, Littleton, CO 80123 

Come enjoy a private ACA-only skate party! 
Admission - $7 

Skate Rental - $5 
Meal deals available! Theme to be announced. 

https://addenbrookepacs.org/skate-city-nights 
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